
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of 11 June 2008 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 am in the Sisson House.  

Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. 

Hutchinson, Secretary; and Jeremiah Vangen, General Registrar. 

 

The Secretary presided. 

 

The Board approved the minutes of the meetings of 7 May, 9 May and 27 May 2008 as 

printed and distributed. 

 

The Board directed the General Registrar to investigate the feasibility of using rope lines 

and tapes (such as those used in airports) to improve traffic flow at the several polling 

sites.  The Board directed the General Registrar to respond to the FOIA request of the 

Republican National Committee dated June 9, 2008 by sending a copy of the precinct 

map. 

 

The Board directed the General Registrar to obtain written advice from the City Attorney 

regarding appropriate response to the Berkeley FOIA request. 

 

The Board conducted the Canvass of the June 10, 2008 Democratic Primary in 

accordance with the Law and instructions of the State Board of Elections.  The meeting 

was adjourned by the Secretary at 11:30 am. 

 

 

 

T.Q. Hutchinson 

Secretary of the Electoral Board 


